
UB-14 CORRESPONDENCE – Brandie Sponaugle 

From: Brandie Sponaugle [mailto:curlieb11@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 03, 2016 10:19 PM 
To: CityClerk; Council District 5 
Subject: Oversized vehicles 

 

 

 

Take a drive around Prisk Elementary School and Stanford Middle School. On any given 

day you will see the fearful sight us parents encounter on a daily bases. That is trailers, rv 

and may other oversized vehicles parked around our school. I fear everyday and 

constantly warn my children to never leave the gated areas and never stand by the 

exits.  Many children walk to school, I hope that the result is never a Amber Alert. My 

mind can only think of the disgusting pedophiles and perverts that maybe occupying 

these vehicles surrounding our schools with no consequences. 

 

Concerned mother and resident 90815 

 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

 

mailto:curlieb11@yahoo.com

